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Open day at BRITA in PuBs demonstration building Filderhof 
On Saturday, 21st April 2007 the BRITA in PuBs demonstration building Filderhof, a nursery 
home for people with dementia opened its doors for the interested local public. The building 
has been closed for more than a year due to the energy efficient retrofit of the main building 
and the erection of an extension. By the end of April the occupants will move into the 
building and the monitoring of the energy consumption as evaluation of the energy concept 
will start. Read more about the event and see photos of the building on the homepage. 
 

Surprising results at Borgen Community Centre 
An air quality user survey shows surprising results as the indoor temperature seems to be the 
only relevant factor for satisfying students’ needs of a comfortable indoor climate. The overall 
impression is that the students’ experience of air quality and temperature to a large extent is 
psychology. Read more about the survey on the homepage.  
 
 
BRITA in PuBs Building Diary updated 
During the following "last year" of the EU-project the monitoring of most of the 
demonstration-buildings will provide an informative basis for the relevance of energy 
efficient retrofit measures for the European building stock. The building diary is now updated 
and available at the homepage. 
 
 
To view the news in full go to: www.brita-in-pubs.com 
 


